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Mr. Ada,

In reviewing the Administrative Record your counsel submitted as required under OPA —PA-13-
007, and received by our office on 6/21/13, I noticed there appears some missing documentation.
On several occasions I was informed by you and members of your management team that your
offices were waiting for legal review of Able’s letters requesting consideration for non-bid award
of the terminal custodial contract.

Such documents between airport management and legal counsel are rightfully part of the
administrative decision process regarding contract award and as such should have been included
in the administrative record submitted by Fisher & Associates as part of the Office of Public
Accountability (OPA) review process; but unfortunately I did not see any of the referenced
documents in my copy of the documents submitted to the OPA.

I also noticed that several documents between Guam International Airport Authority (GIAA) and
Able Industries of the Pacific (AIP) are missing. I also noticed that attachments to several of the
documents presented in the administrative record submitted by GIAA counsel Fischer &
Associates are missing, thus making the submission to OPA an “incomplete” Administrative

Record.

I am very concerned about the potential adverse impact the missing documents, emails, and/or
attachments that are legally part of the administrative record could have on the outcome of our
appeal. Therefore | am requesting copies of any and all correspondence and copies of any and all
emails regarding Able Industries request under GCA 5001 (d) and GARR 3110.1 for a non-bid
award of contract under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).



In view of the tight schedule for the review of OPA-PA-13-007, I am also again requesting under
FIOA, copies of the missing documents and attachments to existing documents also be provided
to complete the Administrative Record as soon as possible to ensure the OPA has a complete set
of documentation upon which to begin the review process.

Please contact me by phone when the requested documents are ready for pick up.

Respectfully,

Allle Industries of the Pacific
PHone: 671/689-3000

CC: Rachel Field, Auditor - Office of Public Accountability
Peter Perez, Hearing Officer
Thomas J. Fischer, Attorney at Law
Thomas Tarpley, Attorney at Law
Mark Williams, Attorney at Law



